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Iraida,
 
Question: The House Committee on Welfare Reform asked if there were any unobligated
moneys remaining in the federal American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) fund, which was provided
by the US Treasury for discretionary purposes. The question concerns funding for a matching
grant for homelessness.
 
Answer: The are no unobligated moneys remaining in the federal ARPA fund. Prior to the 2024
Legislative Session, an estimated total of $79.7 million remained unobligated. Proposed
adjustments by the Governor and the House Committee on Appropriations have allocated this
remaining balance.
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